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Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update! 
 

Safety Minute 
Do your part to help stop the spread of germs during flu 
season! Higher levels of stress can lead to weakened  
immune systems; please remember to wash your hands 
and prevent sickness in your areas!  
 
Chancellor’s Remarks 
Chancellor White has 
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aiming to function in the black in five years, and to be able to hand over scholarships to  students in need. 
Athletics need s the whole UAF community to  support athletic programs: come to games, enc ourage 
athletes, wear the brand!  
 
Further, Athletics would like to see full commun ity involvement with UAF sports, to include  representat ion 
in as many local businesses as is possible . Athletics is changing their ticket vendor, allowing them to reduce 


